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NOTICE OF SUBSTITUTION OF PRESIDING OFFICER 

RE: City of Wenatchee v. Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway 

Docket TR-220540 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On July 15, 2022, the City of Wenatchee filed with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission) a Petition to Modify Highway-Rail Grade 

Crossing Warning Devices (Petition). The Petition seeks to modify warning devices at the 

crossing at 9th Street in Wenatchee, Washington. On August 15, 2022, Burlington Northern 

Santa Fe Railway (BNSF) filed a response opposing the Petition. 

On October 11, 2022, the Commission entered its Notice of Prehearing Conference, which, 

among other things, assigned this matter to Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) Rayne Pearson. 

The Commission now reassigns this matter to ALJ Michael Howard to act as presiding 

officer. 

ALJ Howard can be contacted at (360) 664-1139 or michael.howard@utc.wa.gov. 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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